
Letter of Testimony for HB 3110 

It is time for corporate boards to make an effort to recruit candidates for open positions that reflect the make-up of their community’s 

population.  Women and cultures not Caucasian in origin are rapidly becoming the majority populations in the U.S.   Our corporate boards need 

to make changes to reflect that truth.  The time of white men controlling boards particularly of large corporations is no longer acceptable.  Our 

larger population needs to have a part in the decision making process that affects them.  Qualified individuals are available they just need the 

assertion that they are indeed qualified.  The American Association of Women in Oregon strongly supports HB 3110 and we urge you to also do 

so.  Thank you for your service.  Katie Goodwin, Gresham Area Branch AAUW 


